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TOWN OF SUDBURY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE 

In pursuant to MGL Chapter 44B, Section 5(b)(1) the Sudbury Community Preservation 
Committee will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, April 16, 2025 at 7:00PM as a Hybrid 
Meeting to be held in the Lower Town Hall, 322 Concord Road, Sudbury, Massachusetts, to 
consider an update to the Community Preservation Act Plan. 

The Town of Sudbury and the Community Preservation Committee invite you to attend a Public 
Hearing to learn more about Sudbury’s history with the Community Preservation Act. Attendees 
will share ideas about a plan for future use of Community Preservation Act funds on projects 
related to Recreation and Open Space, Community Housing, and Historic Preservation. 

Any person interested or wishing to be heard should appear at the time and place designated. 
 
______________________________________________________________________________
To be published in the MetroWest Daily Newspaper on April 2, 2025 and April 9, 2025 

 


